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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Kathy Weiss [kathy.weiss@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, April 07, 2014 10:22 AM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case RO0002558, Di Salvo Trucking 

Mr. Nowell: 
 
Thank you for the information. 
 
The well was dug in the early 1980’s..    It was capped off and cemented over in late 1990’s or early 2000’s. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Kathy 
 

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.org]  
Sent: Friday, April 04, 2014 11:10 AM 
To: 'kathy.weiss@comcast.net' 
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO0002558, Di Salvo Trucking  
 
Dear Ms. Weiss, 
 

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) is in the process of completing the closure for fuel leak case RO0002558, 
Di Salvo Trucking located at 15651 Worthley Drive, San Lorenzo.  Our case file review indicates your property is up gradient of 
the subject site and groundwater impacts are localized to the area surrounding the former tank location.  It is ACEHs opinion that it 
is unlikely the release at the site has impacted the 2222 Grant St. property 

The property located at 2222 Grant St. was identified as having an industrial well.  Information in the case file indicates the well is 
320 feet deep.  Are you aware of a well on your property?  If so, what is its status- industrial use, active or inactive, location on the 
property.  We would like to review any data you have on this well prior to proceeding with case closure.  ACEH would like to include 
your comments for the closure package. 

 

Thank you, 

Keith Nowell 

 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


